
Katterman’s Pharmacy is NOT closing. We are busier than we have ever been,

serving our long-time loyal customers, our neighborhood and welcoming new

folks to the pharmacy.

Beverly and Steve have had the pleasure and privilege to serve our community

as the neighborhood pharmacists for the past generation. Beverly and Steve

have served this community for a combined total of 105 years!! We both started

as pharmacy interns, then full-time pharmacists, pharmacy managers and

finally co-owners when we bought the pharmacy from Mrs. Katterman in 1996.

In our time at Katterman’s, we have been through two store expansions, moved

from typing prescription labels to computerizing the pharmacy and stopped

selling cigarettes. We became the first pharmacy in the country to offer mass flu

shots in a pharmacy. Flu shots in pharmacies started in 1996. Our little

neighborhood pharmacy changed the entire paradigm of the pharmacy

profession. We have provided over 200,000 

immunizations including H1N1 immunizations, travel 

shots, COVID vaccines and all other vaccines to the 

neighborhood as well as many seeking vaccines from 

beyond our immediate area.

Keeping the neighborhood healthy has been our laser 

focus. We have also met many other neighborhood 

needs with the non-prescription part of the pharmacy. 

We have offered health remedies and medical 
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expertise to help you feel better as well as stay healthy. Our gift items, our travel

supplies, our unique greeting card and puzzle selections, our candy and toy aisle

where generations of kids have spent their allowance all make Katterman’s a

favorite neighborhood place. Katterman’s is also a destination for many seeking

an old-fashioned retail experience.

Beverly and Steve are selling the pharmacy to two excellent pharmacists— Vicky

Chu and Christine Lee. They have many years retail experience between them

and hope to carry on the Katterman’s tradition of serving as the neighborhood

pharmacy. The pharmacy staff and front-end staff will remain constant at

Katterman’s, but there will be many new faces too, as we attempt to serve many

additional new customers. Katie Schaefer will continue to manage the front of the

pharmacy with her eye for exceptional gifts, holiday items and items you didn’t

know you needed when you came to the pharmacy. Beverly will continue on part-

time as a travel consultant and book buyer. Steve will be enjoying complete

retirement and he will always recall, and be thankful for the many kindnesses he

has received from our customers since 1977. He especially appreciates the

excellent training of “how to be a Katterman’s Pharmacist” from our customers,

their children and grandchildren and, of course, Beverly!

We thank you all for your years of patronage and support and the trust you have

placed in us to help you make good health decisions. We thank your physicians

for their support and confidence in our ability to take good care of their patients.

We thank our staff for the valuable service they provide to our community and

the pharmacy. It is a team effort to support the health and well-being of our

community. It is a pleasure to serve you.

Beverly Schaefer and Steve Cone
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